
76 South Main St. 
Akron, Ohio 44308 

P 11 C 0 December 6,2010 

1-800-646-0400 

Ms. Renee J. Jenkins 
Director, Administration Department 
Secretary to the Commission 
Docketing Division 
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

Letter of Notification 
Bayshore-Maclean-Lemoyne 138 kV Transmission 

Line Reconductoring and Intermediate Structure Placement Project 
Case No. 10-1149-EL-BLN 

Dear Ms. Jenkins: 

Please be advised that American Transmission Systems, Incorporated ("ATSI") 
hereby respectfully requests the OPSB Staff Review resume their review of the Construction 
Notice filed on August 13,2010 for the Bayshore-Maclean-Lemoyne 138 kV Transmission 
Line Reconductoring and Intermediate Structure Placement Project. ATSI requested the 
suspension on October 7, 2010, 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (330) 384-2526. 

Sincerely, 

Scott M. Humphrys 
Associate Distribution Specialist 
Energy Delivery Transmission and Substation 
Design 
FirstEnergy Service Company 

Cc: 
Klaus Lanibeck (OPSB) 
Jim O'Dell (OPSB) 

This is to certify that the images appearing are an 
accurate and complete reproduction of a case file 
document delivered in the regular course of business• 
Technician ^̂ .̂  D̂ate ProcessetUHLillJBlll—-


